

The Wembley Schools Federation

Lyon Park Primary School

Vincent Road, Wembley, Middlesex, HAO 4HH Executive Headteacher: Mr R Fenton

> Headteacher: Mrs T Bhambra Chair of Governors: Mrs I Yarde

> > 2<sup>nd</sup> November 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

Re: Diwali Party

You are invited to join the nursery Diwali celebrations on Friday 10<sup>th</sup> November. There will be Diwali inspired arts and crafts, music, dancing and food. Please arrive with your child at the start of their usual session time. Children can wear their party clothes on this day.

We would like parents provide some food for the party e.g. cartons of juice, crisps, fairy cakes etc. Please see the nursery staff to sign up for what to bring.

We hope you are able to join us for this event. Please see us if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely,

The Nursery Team









